Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 11:31 AM
To: ‘Natalie Gladden'

Cc: Shoemaker, Mike; Tucker, Shelly
Subject: RE: Work Plan: Blackjack 1 Federal #2

RE: Devon Energy * Blackjack 1 Fed 2 * 2RP-4319 * DOR: 7/16/17
Greetings all,

This proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. Please advise once remedial activities have
been scheduled. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Natalie Gladden <Natalie.Gladden@whitebuffalo.com>
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 11:54 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Shoemaker, Mike <Mike.Shoemaker@dvn.com>

Subject: Work Plan: Blackjack 1 Federal #2

Mike,

Attached you will find the Work Plan for the above mentioned site.
API: 30-015-33383

2RP-4319

Release Date: 7/16/17

Please take a look and if you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.
As always, thank you for your assistance and have a great weekend.

Sincerely,

Natalic Gladden



Regulatory & Environmental Director

BUIALO

ENVIRONMENTAL INC,
White Buffalo Environmental, Inc.
407 East Broadway
Hobbs, NM 88240
0: (575) 738-0424
F: (575) 738-0430
C: (575) 390-6397




